
How to get to the Vernon Castle Room 

 

 

The Autism Norfolk Forum is being 
held in the Vernon Castle Room at 
the Millennium Library. The 
Millennium Library is inside The 
Forum in Norwich.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When you enter The Forum, 
you will see the Millennium 
Library. Go inside and look 
for the stairs. 

Go up both flights of stairs to 
the 2nd floor.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will see a set of glass 
doors. Go through these, turn 
left and walk all the way to 
the end of the room.   

At the end of the room there 
are a set of double doors on 
the right. This is the Vernon 
Castle Room.   


